Subscribe Share ▼ Past Issues Translate ▼

View this email in your browser



Dear AILA Members.

Over the last several months, a growing movement has arisen to oppose anti-immigrant rhetoric and policies that are grounded in stereotypes and xenophobia.

Hundreds of thousands of people have marched in support of immigrants. They have challenged policies that undermine our values, principles of fairness, and the rule of law. Thousands of lawyers and many organizations who want to help are turning to AILA and the American Immigration Council because they know we have been leading the fight for a just immigration system for more than 70 years. They want join our struggle for a fair immigration system; they want to take individual pro bono cases; and they want to partner on litigation.

The Justice Campaign

For too long, our clients have suffered "separate, but unequal" treatment at the hands of an outdated immigration system that does not guarantee due process for all. It is imperative that AlLA and the Council continue to lead the fight and to recruit new allies to our effort to reform the system. To seize this historic opportunity, we are launching a campaign for immigration justice. With new funding to the Council, and in collaboration with key partners across the nation, we will leverage the growing energy and passion in order to build a stronger, broader community of legal defenders who can vigorously advocate for the rights of immigrants in removal proceedings, and in the process, change the future of immigration reform.

Through the Justice Campaign, we will:

- Foster a culture of aggressive, zealous representation.
- Provide our membership with the tools needed to achieve positive case outcomes.
- Mobilize lawyers well beyond the immigration bar to bring their skills and their pro bono commitment to the fight.
- Leverage the transformative act of defending immigrants facing removal by providing opportunities for litigation and advocacy.
- · Change the immigration system in this country.

Why Now?

The challenges are great, but the opportunities are clear. Not only will our Justice Campaign introduce the larger legal community to our passion, expertise, and aggressive legal tactics, it will elevate the profile and prestige of AILA lawyers in the legal community as a whole. The campaign will promote sensible, humane and just immigration policies that will benefit your clients and your practice.

Subscribe Share ▼ Past Issues Translate ▼

join us.

Sincerely,

Berfe_

Ben Johnson, AILA Executive Director

Best with

Beth Werlin, American Immigration Council Executive Director

Mal

William A. Stock, AlLA President

Paul 2. Julkie

Paul L. Zulkie, American Immigration Council President







Copyright © 2017 American Immigration Lawyers Association, All rights reserved.

Want to change how you receive these emails?
You can <u>update your preferences</u> or <u>unsubscribe from this list</u>